
From: Bryan Swanson
To: CEQA Guidelines@CNRA
Subject: Public Notice
Date: Friday, July 6, 2018 2:31:03 PM

Greetings,
 
I received the notice from the California Natural Resources Agency and will be providing comments.
For future notices, can you please reference my name below.
 
Mr. William Card is no longer with the City of Hollister.
 
Thanks!
Bryan
 
________________________
Bryan T. Swanson
Development Services Director
The City of Hollister, California
831-636-4340 – Extension 21
339 Fifth Street
Hollister, CA 95023
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